
 

 

7th February 2018 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers and children,   

 

As you are aware, Mr Craft is leaving our school at Easter after 14 years of highly successful and 

dedicated service to St Peter’s Catholic Primary School as Headteacher, during which time he has 

worked tirelessly to develop it into the tremendously successful school it is today. I personally want 

to take this opportunity on behalf of the Governors, staff, students, parents and carers to thank him 

for all he has achieved and done for the school during this time.  

I am pleased to advise you following a rigorous interview process involving Governors and students 

with representatives of the Local Authority and Diocese, we have appointed Mr Craft’s successor for 

the role of Headteacher, Mrs Clare Scott.  

Mrs Scott is currently Headteacher of St Vincent’s Catholic Primary School in Dagenham and brings a 

wealth of knowledge and experience with her. During her time at St Vincent’s she has provided an 

outstanding Catholic education to all the children that have attended the school.   

I am sure you will all join me in welcoming Mrs Scott to St Peter’s in April and wish her all the best in 

her new role. I am sure St Peter’s will continue to flourish with Mrs Scott as our new Headteacher. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

George 

George Lopez 

Chair of Governors 


